
Fourth Grade Summer Reading Assignment 

 

We believe that independent reading is very important.  We 

also believe that reading should be FUN!  Over the summer we 

would like all incoming fourth graders to read at least TWO 

books of your choice.  Of course you can (and should!) read 

more than two books if you would like!  Sometime before the 

first day of school please choose your favorite book that you 

read and bring it in to school.  That week we will be using the 

books for a lot of fun activities.  Happy Reading!!! 

 

 


